What's Happening at Spring Hills Presbyterian Church
Welcome Guests: We are delighted that you are worshiping with us today.  Please take a moment to fill out a yellow guest card so we can get to know you better.


Children:  We invite your children to sit with their parents during the worship service, but we also offer nursery during the service.  There are special children's bulletins and activity bags for your use during the service.  Please see an usher.
In addition, we have a cry room (if needed) with a TV monitor so parents can still participate in worship and care for their child at the same time.

Nursery Workers:  

       
Today:          
Monica Stulac/Jackie Skaggs

Next Week:
Rachel Stain/Mariah C.


Need Help?  We have greeters in the lobby and ushers at the door of the sanctuary who are ready to help you find restrooms, the nursery, the cry room and answer any questions you may have. 
This Week...........
Wednesday

6:00 p.m.
Fellowship Dinner


6:30 p.m.
Youth Group


6:30 p.m.
Prayer time and Bible Study


6:45 p.m.
Choir Practice


8:30 p.m.
Band Practice

Greeters:

  
Today:
Rob & Nancy Fishbein

Next week:
Steve & Sherry Lauderdale


Deacon of the Week
Today:                  Ken Almond (314-602-2297)
Mar 21 – Mar 27   Chris Elmore (314-518-7266)


Over The Spring Hills Gang

Are you 50 years old or older, or you're the spouse of someone who is?  Then, you are part of the Gang!  We're meeting at the Dickmanns' home on Friday, April 8, for a time of games, food and fellowship.




EASTER 2016
Good Friday Service

Friday, March 25th, 7:00 PM

Sanctuary

Easter Sunrise Service

Sunday, March 27th, 7:00 AM

Outdoors (weather permitting - inside otherwise)
Easter Morning Sunday School

9:30 AM 

Easter Morning Service

10:30 AM in Sanctuary


Wednesday Night Dinner & Fellowship

Join us this Wednesday night at 6:00 p.m. for dinner here at the church, followed by youth group, choir practice and Bible study, The menu is pizza, salad & dessert. The cost is $4 per person, with a max of $20 per family.  Please RSVP to Jessica Blanner at jessblanner@gmail.com.



Save the Dates..............
Friday, Mar. 25
Good Friday Service

Sunday, Mar. 27
EASTER SUNDAY

Friday, April 8
Over the Spring Hills Gang


Game Night

April 15
TRIVIA Night

April 16
Men’s Breakfast

April 22 – 23
Women’s Retreat



Elders (Session)

     Joe Blanner                 
(636-248-4527)

     Rob Fishbein
(314-681-3353)

     David Haas
(314-607-5153)

Deacons

     Tom Adkerson
(314-956-7551)

     Ken Almond
(314-602-2297

     David George
(314-265-8802)

     Chris Elmore
(314-518-7266)

     Tommy Ragsdale
(314-803-0901)

     Steve Russell
(636-203-3018)
THEATER KIDS wants YOU!
We are looking for helpers for Theater Kids this summer, July 11-15.  If you are interested in helping or finding out more, see Junia Haas, Jessica Blanner, Melissa George, Katie Ragsdale or Cindy Amend; or email Junia Haas.  We also need students entering grades 1-7.  Spread the word and look for fliers and registration forms to come out soon!


Office Hours: Mon - Wed, 9am-3pm & Thur 9am-Noon | (636) 677-0409 | www.springhillspca.org
